
 
 

 
 
 

May 3, 2018 
 
 

Ms. Teresa Paquette Sent via E-mail 
CONEXIS 

 
 

Re: NMUSD October 2018 Renewal 
 

Dear Teresa: 
 

Newport-Mesa Unified School District (NMUSD) will renew its COBRA Administration services with 
WageWorks (formerly Conexis) effective 10/1/2018– 9/30/2018. 

 
Administration fees will remain unchanged; there will be no new Administrative Services Agreement 
Schedule for COBRA this year. 

 
We thank you for all your help and look forward to a continued business partnership. 

Kind regards, 

 
 
 

Mary Ann Hilado 
Senior Consultant 

 
 

Cc Ms. Leona Olson – NMUSD 
Mr. Brian McGuire – Aon 

 
 

Confirmation 
Please confirm your agreement with the fees, rates and plan design in this letter by signing below and 
returning a copy to Aon. 

 
 

Accepted by: 
 
 

Authorized Representative Date 
 
 
Teresa Paquette        6/6/2018 

  _ 
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